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In 1970 the position of Plant Clerk was established at the Geysers Power
Plant because of both the expanding clerical workload at the Plant and some duties
peculiar to this location which made the standard steam plant clerical classifications
inappropriate.

Now due to the continued expansion of the Geysers Power Plant and the
establishment of other support classifications such as Materials Facility Man, the
special nature of the Plant Clerk no longer exists. Additionally, due to increased
workload, additional clerical classifications are needed at the Plant, including a
recently established First Plant Clerk position.

Based on the foregoing, the Plant Clerk position currently held by
Mr. Pau+ MOrales is no longer needed and will be reclassified. Accordingly, Company
proposes, pursuant to Sections 205.19 and 206.13 of the Physical Agreement, to place
Mr. MOrales into the newly established First Plant Clerk at the Geysers Power Plant.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
By ~~~u.L

Business Manager


